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Agenda

• What PHIC is all about and who we are

• Our strategic goals and activities

• What has been achieved 

• How being an Associate Member of PHIC can benefit your company

• Help us all to the ensure a positive and vibrant Port Hedland community



The people behind PHIC



• single industry wide voice

• information sharing and knowledge transfer

• facilitates collaboration
• focus on amplifying positive impacts from industry – social 

and economic

• share best practice on environment, marine management, 
dust and noise management and land-use planning

• reports on the economic value of Port Hedland to the 
local community, the state and the nation 

• Promotes a positive Port Hedland

Why PHIC exists



• Collectively contribute to local and State Government 
through rates, royalties, taxes, social investment, training and 
development and infrastructure investment

• Contribute to the scientific understanding of 
the environment in Port Hedland including air 
quality, noise, and land and marine environments 

• Contribute to the economic understanding 
of the value of industry to the local, state and 
national economies 

• Significant contributors to the Western Australia 
economy

• Provide direct and indirect jobs for the State 
and the Port Hedland community 

• Provide security for people employed directly 
by operators and security

• Provide security and certainty for local businesses 

• Positively work together to relieve constraints 
to maximise Port growth 

Our Members
Work for the common good of industry and the Port Hedland community 



Background and achievements



PHIC activities

PHIC pursues its goals 
through a wide range of activities, engagement and communication



Positive Port Hedland



Community Industry Forum



Our Environmental Programs

The StateWide Array Surveillance Program is 
a world-first in the use of molecular techniques 
by a collaborative marine biosecurity surveillance 
network. 

Successful SWASP retrieval and shoreline survey 
undertaken in April, attended by PPA and BHP.

The State-Wide Array Surveillance Program 
Collaborative project between: 

• Department of Primary Industries and 
Regional Development (DPIRD) 

• Western Australian Port Authorities 

• Industry



Vertebrate Pest Management Program

• PHIC members, ToPH, Care For 
Hedland and Dampier Salt now 
working together in the biannual 
program. 

• Since there has been a coordinated 
approach there have been no fox 
disturbances at Pretty Pool Beach.

Our Environmental Programs



Why be an Associate Member of PHIC



Being a member



Questions


